
 

 

 
    

29 November 2016 
Dear parents / carers 
 
I am delighted to inform you that the children in Oak class have been invited to take part in a carol 
service in Lincoln Cathedral. We will be joining with other church schools from around the county for 
this celebration. The event is on Thursday 8 December and will take place within the normal school 
hours. The coach will leave school at 9.00am and will return in time for the end of the school day.  
The children will take part in activities in St Peter in Eastgate Church commencing with a choral 
workshop before going to the cathedral after lunch.  The children should bring a packed lunch and 
wear school uniform. It can be cold in the cathedral so an extra layer under normal school uniform 
would be advisable. 
 
The full cost will be £7 but school will subsidise this. However it will be necessary to ask for a 
voluntary contribution of £3.50 per child. Children eligible for free school meals (as a result of 
benefits received) will not need to pay but we do require the signed consent form below from all 
parents/carers.  
 
We would love you to join us for the service which begins at 1.15pm in the cathedral and will last for 
approximately one hour. The service is free for parents to attend. Please complete the form below and 
return to the school office by Tuesday 6 December.  Please indicate on the form below if you would 
like to take your child home from the cathedral at the end of the service. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr Fuller 
 
 

Lincoln Cathedral Carol Service  
Thursday 8 December 2016 

 
 

Child’s name: ________________________________ 
 
 

 I consent to my child attending the carol service in Lincoln Cathedral 
 I will / will not be attending the carol service in Lincoln Cathedral at 1.15pm 
 I will / will not be collecting my child from the cathedral 

 
 
 

Parent’s / carer’s signature: __________________________  Date __________________ 


